To: Meg Daly, Chair of ASCC
From: Richard Fletcher, Chair of ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2

October 24, 2017

Dear Meg,

At our meeting on Wednesday, October 18th, the Arts and Humanities Panel 2 reviewed the revision to the Bachelor of Science in Design-Interior Design.

The rationale for the proposed revision was to require more focused learning through specific coursework. The change included the deletion of two courses focused on graphic communication (Design 3302 and Design 4302) and the inclusion of three interior design-specific courses (Design 3550.02, Design 4400.02 and the new course Design 5750). Design 5750 will be required in the Interior Design major but will be an elective in the other two design majors.

The panel were supportive of this proposed revision and voted unanimously to approve the revision to the Bachelor of Science in Design-Interior Design. We recommend the approval at the ASCC. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours faithfully,

Richard Fletcher 

ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel 2 Chair


